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I refer to your correspondence dated 25 November seeking confirmation 

about the Scottish Government’s adaptations system in relation to 

Petition PE1920.  

The Scottish Government can confirm that is currently undertaking a 

review of the adaptations system. This includes looking at current 

guidance, how processes can be streamlined to improve delivery and to 

ensure equity of service regardless of housing tenure or location. The 

review will take account of the development of a new National Care 

Service and also the assessment of aids and equipment guidance 

currently being undertaken by Health colleagues. The current intention is 

to complete the review by spring next year. 

 

  
 


